From: Mike McCabe [mailto:mjmecabe00@hotmail.com]
Sent: 11 November 2009 12:16

To: Hilary Saunders

Subject: Re: Tamarind, e shed..

11/11/0%

Mrs H Saunders

Senior Area Palnning Officer
North York Moors National Park
The Old Vicarage

Bondgate

Helmsley

York YO62 5BP

Dear Mrs Saunders

Re: Field shelter & storage Buiiding at the rear of Tamarind, Church Lane,
Fylingthorpe, Ref: NYM/2009/0743/NM

In writing to refer to the recently submitted application for non material amendments to the
consent for the above building. '

On reflection, and in my haste, it may appear that I may have inadvertantly given the
impression that the future use of part of the building for stabling use in conjunction with the

adjacent paddock was not required.

This is certainly not the case and I am therefore confirming that it is still the intention of Mr
Vasey to retain this stabling use for the building.

I trust that this makes the situation clear but if need anything further then please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Mike McCabe
Riverside Design Group
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